
 



4. Announcements 
Herald reported that an actual design model has been brought in for the parking garage structure that is 
scheduled to be built just south of the Student Union.   
 
Herald also reported that the faculty representative on the Parking Council can no longer serve so he 
asked that committee members take this back to their college faculty and see if anyone would like to 


